Chairwoman Larson and members of Senate Judiciary Committee

| am advocating for the passing of SB2188 as a parent and mental health professional. It is imperative
that parents are involved in the medical treatment and education of their children and have the
authority to make decisions in the best interest of their minor children. Please pass SB2188.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kristin Sharbono M. Ed., LPCC



